
Boxing SA Smoke-Free Policy 
 
Adopted by resolution of the Board on 1 June 2003 
 
The purpose of the Boxing SA Smoke-Free Policy is to provide a safe and healthy 
training and tournament environment so that athletes, coaches and officials can perform 
at optimum levels, and all present can enjoy tournaments without the irritation and health 
risks of passive smoking. 
 
The following Smoke-free policy endorsed by Boxing SA will apply to all member clubs, 
as well as officials, coaches, athletes and members, from the date of adoption of the 
policy. 
 
Smoke-free Policy 
 
The Boxing SA Smoke-free policy includes: 
  
Administration and Office Areas  
 
Administration and office areas will be Smoke-free. 
  
Change-rooms and Indoor Venues  
 
Smoking will not be permitted inside sports venues where boxing training or competition 
occurs. This includes change-rooms and toilet blocks. 
 
Functions and Meetings  
 
All social functions will be Smoke-free. 
 
All meetings arranged on behalf of this organisation will be Smoke-free. 
 
 
Plan for Non-Compliance 
 
It is expected that the Boxing SA Smoke-free policy will be supported 
and adhered to by all members, coaches, officials, administrators, players and 
spectators. Although some may find it difficult to adhere to the Smoke-free policy, it will 
apply to all equally. Breaches of this policy will be referred to the Board of Boxing SA. 
 


